
January Newsletter 2023
Mrs. Borraccino and Miss Dawn

“ The magic in new beginning’s is truly the most powerful
of all.

(Anonymous)

Happy New Year! Welcome to 2023! I hope you all had a healthy and
peaceful holiday break. As we begin the new year we have a lot to cover.
Our themes this month will be snow, winter and Martin Lither King Day.

We will continue working on letters of the alphabet and increasing writing
skills. We will focus on writing first names. We are using both upper and
lower case letters in preparation for Kindergarten. When practicing this at
home, please also use upper/lower case letters. We will also continue to
work on communication skills, vocabulary and classification skills.

Our math focus will be on increasing number recognition skills as well as
counting and quantification skills. We will also work on shapes and
patterns.  We will continue to work on simple addition and subtraction skills.

The second quarter ends on January 20, 2023. All students will be
receiving Progress Reports this month for the second quarter. All students
will receive a Teaching Strategies Gold report. Students with an IEP will
also receive a Special Education progress report.

Dates to Remember
Monday, January 20 ------- No School, Martin Luther King Day

Wish List:
Paper towels             Play-doh
Drinking straws




